
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CAMPBELL RIVER AND DISTRICT 

DIVISION OF FAMILY PRACTICE 

BOARD RECRUITMENT 
The Campbell River and District Division of Family 
Practice is currently recruiting a non-physician 
board member with the following interests and 
expertise: 

 
• Strategic planning and non-profit board 

governance with appreciation for the value 
of good planning, clear policies / procedures, 
and administrative oversight 

 
• Communications and engagement of 

members of a non-profit organization 
 

• Keen interest and knowledge of the health 
care sector 

 
For more details on the Division visit our website  

www.divisionsbc.ca/campbell-river-district 
 

 
 

 
 

Deadline is Friday, September 21st, 2018 

 
More Information 

http://www.divisionsbc.ca/campbell-river-district
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zeIHxUAaS_4CDGV4mnqLLHAj5IJ_H5FX/view

